
 

 

 
The Great Red Class of 1964 

60th Reunion! 
 

SAVE THE DATES 
Friday, October 25 – Saturday, October 26, 2024! 

 
Dear Reds of ’64,  
 
Trinity is celebrating our 60th Reunion this October!  
 
We will gather on the Trinity campus to celebrate this milestone. Our weekend will include a 
Friday night welcome reception, Convocation with Seniors receiving their Caps and Gowns, 
Reunion Luncheon, followed by class photos, a well sing (remember those?), our class meeting 
with a Remembrance of those whom we have lost to a better life, and a class party planned by 
the ’64 Reunion Committee.  
 
Many of us may choose to also attend Alumnae College (which is on Thurs. 10/24) and the 
Friday Academic Symposium. 
 
And you may remember from our last Reunion that our Class created special events just for us. 
  
Over the next several months, we will be sharing updates. Please suggest activities by e-mailing 
either one of us.  Our e-mails are noted below. We do not have e-mail addresses for many 
of you.  If you want to receive reunion-related emails only, just say so and Trinity can 
accommodate that. To update your contact information with Trinity, please visit 
www2.trinitydc.edu/class-notes-and-updates. 
 
Now for the hard part.  Even though it’s nine months away, some of you may already know that 
you will not be able to attend. ☹  We are also aware that you may not know.  But we would 
greatly appreciate it if you would reply to either one of us with a  

“So sorry and disappointed, but I know I will not be able to come.” ☹ 
Or 

“I’m planning on attending but cannot confirm this far in advance.” 
 
That will give us some idea of what we should plan. 

 
And, of course, we do hope to see you! 
 
Sincerely, 
Mary Lou and Marcie 
Mary Lou Heck Farmer – mmyddyf@verizon.net 
Marcie Grant Dahlen – marciedahlen@me.com 
 
Alumnae Office: Ashley Bianchi, Exec. Director – bianchia@trinitydc.edu, 202-884-9724 
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